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CALENDAR
***************

SUNDAY
March26

3 p.m.

MONDAY
March27

3 p.m.

Artists' Reception
Student Center Lounge

Administrative Group Meeting
141 North Foundation Hall

CALENDAR
***************

D ETA I L S
*************

ARTISTS' RECEPTION: A public reception will be held
Sunday for three Michigan artists whose work is currently
on exhibit in the Student Center Lounge. The reception
will be from 3 p.m. to 5 in the Lounge. All members of
the Continuing Education faculty, the artists are Renee
and Lloyd Radell and Mrs. Mary Hetenyi. Radell teaches
basic drawing, and his wife teaches oil painting.
Mrs. Hetenyi teaches sculpture. Hostess for the reception
will be Mrs. Mildred Matthews. A concurrent show, featuring
the work of students of the Radells and Mrs. Hetenyi, is on
the second floor of South Foundation Hall and, also, is
open to the public.

ANl~OUNCEIviENTS
*************************

CONFERENCES: Mr. Fritz will attend the 38th annual Inter-
nation Conference of the Association of College Unions
April 16-19 at Colorado springs. He will serve as evalu-
ator for one of the 31 program sessions. The conference's
theme is "Higher Education and the National purpose."

Mr. Hopkins will attend the meeting of the American Personnel
and Guidance Association March 26-30 in Denver. He will serve
on the national committee for professional standards and
certification; the program committee for the American College
Personnel convention, and will be a delegate to the National
Vocational and Guidance Association.
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CONTINUING EDUCATION~ The Office of continuing Education is
mailing out 12,000 brochures listing 61 courses for the Spring
Term beginning April 10. Included are 11 courses in four
languages, 15 courses in the Humanities and Social Science,
and eight courses in Fine Arts. Two sciences, astronomy and
botany, have been added. Technical writing is the newest
professional course.

FACULTY wO~mN.S CLUB: The last faculty square dance of the
year has been moved ahead to Friday, April 14, at 8:30 p.m.
in the Student Center. It will be followed by a share-the-
cost party at the home of Mrs. John Galloway, Squirrel and
Featherstone Roads.

SPRING SALE: "Charlie" Brown announces a SpringSaleon
all sweatshirts and jackets.
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